
How Does it Work?

To be eligible to make the referral, you must:
Be a registered family child care provider;
Be in good standing (no enforcement action and/or
funding misrepresentation investigation or misuse of
funds). 

The person you are referring must: 
Be a new family child care provider. This means they
have not been actively registered as a family child
care provider for at least six months before the
referral.  
Complete the registration process, including the
orientation, required pre-service health and safety
trainings, mandatory comprehensive criminal
background checks and commit to serving a
minimum of two children under the age of three.

To make the referral, complete the Family Child Care
Provider Referral Grant Application at
www.ChildCareNJ.gov/FCCReferral.

Applications will be accepted through September 30, 2024.

www.ChildCareNJ.gov/FCCReferral

Do you know someone interested in providing
high-quality child care in their home?

Refer them and you could receive a $1,000 grant when
they become registered!
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